
Condolence Report:  August 2nd, 2024 
 
 
This quarter, there was 255 condolence cards sent out.  In the last year the condolence committee has 
sent out 1,535.00 cards.  Father Phil receives the information submitted  from chapters and State 
Councils.   
 
Fran mentioned, that with all the cards send out to the families of the Veteran, that very little has been 
return as bad addresses.  
 
The cards remember the veteran, and show that we care and will not forget their service. 
 
Thank you Fran and Paula, for a great commitment to this program for many years.  VVA and AVVA 
working together.  
 
God Bless you always! 
 
Bobbie Morris 
Condolence Committee Chair 
Committee members: 
Fran Davis 
Paul Davis  
 
 
 


